
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Iminingo” 
VICE-CHANCELLOR’S COMMUNIQUÉ 

Monday, 16 October 2017 

 

STATEMENT ON THE RESIGNATION OF THE DEPUTY VICE-
CHANCELLOR: PEOPLE AND OPERATIONS 

Our life is a constant search for harmony between or among many, and often, competing interests.  
To some, this search is simply between wealth and happiness.  To others it is a combination of career 
and lifestyle.  It could be many things to others.  The choices we make in search of this harmony have 
an impact on people we live and work with, more importantly, family. 

It is in this context that I, with regret, have to announce the resignation of Professor Khehla Ndlovu, 
effective, 1 December 2017. He has had to make a choice involving the most optimal combination of 
work and family life.  This has sadly seen him accepting a position at the University of South Africa.  
Though not so much different from his current position at DUT, this job affords him, among others, 
the opportunity to work and live with his family in the Gauteng province. 

Professor Ndlovu’s stay with DUT has been quite short; yet, gainful and impactful. In his brief sojourn 
with us, he has piloted a number of projects that support the strategic vision of the University. With 
deep conviction, I am confident to declare that Professor Ndlovu is (or soon to be was) among our 
right people in their right seats and playing their right roles in our quest to move DUT from good to 
great. 

While on the one hand we are sad to see Prof Ndlovu leave, on the other hand, we are happy to have 
known him and had him amongst us.  I have no doubt that he will remain DUT’s friend. Will you join 
me in wishing Professor Ndlovu well in his future endeavours?  
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